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East Gaston CTE Teachers! 86% Proficiency Fall 2023

An Idea for Building the Future

Congratulations to R M Diggs, D W Efird, B A Farrar, 
L S Hawkins, J A Lenox, A M McAulay and K W Rudisill for an
excellent job in the Fall 2023 semester. All Credential Classes,
all Performance Based Measurement Classes and all State
Assessment Classes earned a total proficiency rate of 86%.
That is fantastic and is a testament to all of the long hours
and hard work these teachers spent creating relevant,
hands-on lessons for their students. Thank you for making
the CTE Department and Gaston County Schools SHINE!!!

January, 2024

Senate Bill 193 - An act to provide Career
Development Plans for all Middle and High
School students is being piloted by GCS’s CTE
Department. CDC’s are using Naviance to
help students create their plan and learn
more about themselves through various self-
assessments. Stay tuned for more about this
state-wide initiative.

Class Spotlight
Interior Design Studio students

are creating a living space
based on the design elements
they learned in their level one

course!


